Dear Congressman:

I am a retired public employee from (insert where you worked), and I am writing you today to urge you to support bringing H.R. 82 (Social Security Fairness Act of 2021) by Congressman Rodney Davis (R-IL-13) to the House floor NOW. Congressman Davis and Congresswoman Spanberger have sent a letter to House leaders to discharge H.R. 82 from the Ways and Means Committee and bring it to the House floor for a vote as soon as possible. Passing the Social Security Fairness Act will immediately benefit millions of retired police officers, federal employees, first responders, educators, and other public servants. Please support bringing H.R. 82 to the House Floor for a vote.

As you are probably aware, the Windfall Elimination Provision (WEP) and the Government Pension Offset (GPO) unfairly penalizes retired state employees in Louisiana and several other states. These penalties are drastic and cause financial hardship to many public servants and private sector employees who worked in specific public sector jobs. 

The repeal of the WEP and GPO would provide a source of economic relief to retired public sector employees and educators during such an uncertain time. Again, please support bringing H.R. 82 to the House Floor so Congress can take immediate action. Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely,

Jane or John Doe
Anywhere, USA 
